
SWINDON VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Residential Visit to The Dean Field Studies Centre November 2019 

 

1st October 2019 

Dear Parents 

There will be a meeting to go through all of the details for Year 4’s trip to The Dean Field 

Studies Centre on Friday 18th October at 2.30pmin the school hall.  Parents and children are 

encouraged to attend. 

In the meantime, please complete and return the attached Medical Information and Consent 

Form by Friday 18th October at the latest to enable us to collate the information and submit 

to the Centre. 

A reminder that all payments must be made by Tuesday 5th November.  If you are unable to 

fulfil this deadline, please contact the office straight away to discuss.  Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Claire Phelps 

Secretary 
 


